
January 31, 1961 

Dear Mr. Reber: 

The enclosed copies from Mr. Campbell concern your
shipment. He regrets its further delay due to having 
to secure an export license but it is now finally on 
its way. Please note that you have to sign Form FC-842 
and return it to the Dept. of Commerce as indicated 
in Mr. Campbell's memo. 

We have ordered the items from Maritime International 
and James Smith, for delivery to Bound Brook. 

1 1m sending the income tax forms, instruction book 
and the deposit slips from the bank by sea mailo I see 
a big batch of stuff has been forwarded to you here 
from Green Bank. Will either include some of that or 
report what is there. 

Some of your summer would be much appreciated around 
here. We've had several snowstorms and a steady diet 
of below freezing weather for several weeks now. The 
city seems discouraged too as many of the side streets 
are still clogged with the snow of couple weeks ago.
Mr. Schauer is going off on Monday for two weeks in 
the Southwest and California. 

Sincerely, 

J~i 


